
 

 

 
 

June 12, 2025 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
 

The Selection Committee and the Procurement Division recommend award of RFQ 29-25, 
Architect of Record Consulting Services, to the following firms for a four (4) year term. 
 
Awarded Incumbent AOR Listing:  AECOM; CPH Consulting, LLC; Harvard Jolly, Inc. d/b/a Harvard 
Jolly/PBK; Klar and Klar Architects, Inc; Long & Associates Architects/Engineers, Inc; Robert P. 
Resch, III – Architect; Wannemacher Jensen Architects, Inc; Williamson Dacar Associates, Inc d/b/a 
Williamson Design Associates 
 
Awarded Non-Incumbent AOR Listing:  ASD/SKY; Behar Peteranecz, Inc; Halflants & Pichette 
Architecture; InVision Advisors; Renker Eich Parks Architects; STORYN Studio for Architecture 
 
Contract negotiations will commence shortly, and the finalized agreement will be subject to 
Council authorization. 
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Manager at 
(727) 444-8524, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, 
Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Lori Vogel 
Lori Vogel, CPPB 
Procurement Manager 
 


